
Minutes of the Leverett Board of Health  Leverett Town Hall Meeting 

Date:   June 6, 2016 Meeting start time: 7:08PM 

Board Members present:  Dauchy, Fair, Hillman, Brazeau & Zipkowitz 

Clerk: Susan Nagy  

Health Agent arrived @ 7:27 

 
1. Received from Greg’s Waste Water Removal Title 5 Inspection Report, dated 5/20/2016 for 62 
 Depot Rd., owner Julia Chartier. System passes. Fee paid 5/2/2016. 
 
2. Received DSCP Application for 28 Chestnut Hill Rd., owner Sandra and Sam Rodgers.   Designer 
William J. Sieruta. 

 

3. Received April 2016 Water Quality Results from WhiteWater for Hampshire/Franklin  Daycare.  
 Sink: Absent of Coliform 
 Raw SouceWater Pre-treatment: Absent of Coliform. 
 
4. Received a copy of a letter (to the FRCOG Electrical Inspector) from Eric Roman  (property 
manager) regarding 416 Long Plain Road. He is requesting an Electrical  Inspection at the property.  

 

5. Received a letter from Steve Ball, Health Agent dated 5/31/2016 regarding 88 Cave Hill Rd., 
 Estate of Wallace Godfrey. The letter stated that the plans appear to meet the requirements of  310 
CMR 15.000 of the State Environmental Code and Leverett Local Regulations. Designer  Doug 
MacLeay. No fees paid. 

 

      6. Received a letter from Steve Ball, H.A. dated 5/31/2016 regarding 32 Juggler Meadow Rd.,  owner 
James Watson. Repair of existing system. The letter stated that the plans appear to meet  the requirements of 
310 CMR 15.000 of the State Environmental Code and Leverett Local  Regulations.  

 Received from James Watson check#1822, dated 6/6/2016 for $300.00 for DSCP.  

 
       7. Received from Jeoffrey Pooser check #193, dated 5/26/2016 for $150.00 for Perc Test @ 511  Long 
Plain Rd., owner Terry Wells. 

 
  8.  Rich Brazeau reported that there is progress being made with the water problems regarding the  houses 
below the capped landfill. Negotiations continue with the Town of Amherst. 
 

16. Pumping reports: 77 Teawaddle Hill, 62 Depot, 74 Amherst, 60 Camp, `5 Chestnut Hill. 

 

Pending Items: 

1. 8 Juggler Meadow Road – awaiting report from Health Agent 

2. Fair will continue to try to contact owners of B& B on the Pond. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15PM. Next meeting: June 20, 2016  

 

Respectfully Submitted:  Susan M. Nagy



 


